
Public Hearing Notice 

The Jefferson County Commission intends to apply to the Alabama Department of Economic 

and Community Affairs (ADECA) for a Community Development Block Grant- Disaster Recovery 

(CDBG-DR) grant funds for the construction of a new community storm shelter in the 

Martintown-Raymond community. 

Jefferson County will conduct a public hearing to seek public comments on the proposed 

project on August 10, 2017 at 4:30 p.m. in the Jefferson County Courthouse located at 716 

Richard Arrington, Jr. Bldv. North Birmingham, Alabama 35203 on the fourth floor annex side of 

the courthouse in the conference room next to Room A-430 or the Department of Human 

Community Services and Economic Development. 

Any disabled person needing assistance at the hearing should contact Ms. Erin Ellis at 205-325-

5761 or Erin.Ellis@jccal.org. 

  

 


